
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5th September 2025 
 

Dear Families 

 

A very warm welcome to all of our pupils and families as we begin this new academic year.  Whether you 

are returning to Tatsfield, or are joining us for the first time this September, I hope you all feel a strong 

sense of belonging and community as part of our brilliant school. 

 

Every class teacher holds a Welcome Meeting at the start of the school year to talk about the curriculum, 

learning opportunities and school aims.  The meetings will be held at 4.30pm on the relevant dates for each 

class, and parents can choose to join in-person or on TEAMS.  Effective partnerships between school and 

families have a hugely positive impact on our children so we do hope you are all able to attend the meeting 

with your child’s teacher. 

 

This week, we have launched our new values logo.  The school values remain the same, but the image has 

been redesigned and has been shared with the children in class and assemblies.  We’ve spoken about how 

we should demonstrate our school values every day and how we all make a positive contribution to our 

school community when we do this.  Please do talk to your children at home about our school values and 

what they mean to them (a bigger version of the image is on page 2 of this letter).   

 
I’ve asked the children to think about how they have demonstrated our school values at home, at a club or 

activity, or at school.  They can write about what they’ve done, take a copy of a piece of work, bring a 

photograph into school or send photos of their achievements to their teacher (via their year group email 

address) so that they can be shared on our values board in the main school corridor.  Please do encourage 

the children to get involved in this celebration of Tatsfield! 

 

In other news, Miss Rice (Student Teacher) and Mr Husseine (Breakfast Club and TA in Year 3) have joined 

Tatsfield Primary School this term.  We welcome them to our team. 

 

I look forward to a happy and successful year ahead with you all. 

 

Best wishes 

 
Rachel Jewitt 

Headteacher 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 


